Chief Holian’s Retirement

Friday, December 29, 2023 will be Chief Patrick Holian’s last day of work
in the Town of Tyringham. He is retiring from the Police Department.

We are “showering” him with cards.

Please write out a card and label it Chief Holian. Place it in the box or in
the mail slot. SHHHHHH!!!!! IT’S A SURPRISE

The deadline is Thursday, December 21, 2023.

Any questions, please give Molly a call. 243-1749 X 101



